Membership Secretary Report AGM 2023
It’s been a busy year in the membership department with our number of SASA registered members increasing nicely (this includes second claim members)

PASC Membership June 2023
Total members - 214
Swimming members – 152
Non-swimming members – 70

PASC Membership June 2022
Total members - 176
Swimming members – 125
Non-swimming members – 51

The split between water polo and swimming remains fairly even and it’s great to see the increase in non-swimming members – these include our coaches, life guards and parent volunteers. 
We are receiving regular enquiries about membership with the club and have been running a waiting list for both swimming and water polo for most of this year. I anticipate that this will pick up again as the school year starts and our website should be live by then which will make us easier to find and contact.
The proposed pathway from Edinburgh Leisure swimming lessons never really took off after a promising start but CEC’s school swimming coordinator for our local schools has been instrumental in directing children to us, she has even been introducing them to water polo as a fun end session in their school swimming programmes.
We’ve now moved away from paper membership forms with the introduction of Team Unify. The use of a central database for contact details, medical/allergy information and swim times means that coaches will have access to this information when poolside if necessary.


